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Friendly Reminder 
 
If you must use synthetic lawn chemicals, please keep them on your lawn and off of pavement, public 
lands, and your neighbors’ property. Wildlife, pets, and even some of your fellow human neighbors are 
extremely sensitive to these substances which may result in adverse health effects. If you happen to spill 
some granules on the pavement, kindly sweep it up and dispose of it properly. If you hire a lawn 
treatment service, please ask them to clean up any mess; the person paying these workers is their 
ultimate boss. Also, please post warning signs that the lawn has been treated until the next rain. Your 
considerate help will contribute to a safer, healthier neighborhood. 
 
Thank you, 
Greg Sykes 
greg@grsykes.com 
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